
Dear Chair Holvey, 
 
The Lincoln City Chamber of Commerce would urge you to consider voting NO on HB 2498. We feel it 
would negatively impact work opportunities for businesses and entrepreneurs not only in Lincoln City, 
but across the state.  
The proposed "Independent Contractor" test would limit the earning potential for many Oregonians 
who are self-employed and would result in higher business costs and higher taxes.   
Thank you for your consideration, 
Lori 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lori Arce-Torres 
4039 NW Logan Rd 
Lincoln City, OR 97367 
lcchamberdirector@gmail.com 
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